
Mr.	Falcon-Morano,

I	am	the	Records	Access	Officer	for	the	Orange	Police	Department.	Due	to	COVID-19,	I	am	only	working	Monday	mornings.	Your	e-mail	just	appeared	in
my	in	box	on	the	20th.	I	apologize	for	whatever	delay	was	in	the	clouds.	I	will	forward	your	request	to	Chief	Sullivan.	For	follow	up,	his	e-mail	is
police_chief@townoforange.org.

Brenda	Anderson

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Sent:	Monday,	April	6,	2020	9:07	PM
To:	Kade	Crockford	<kcrockford@aclum.org>;	Taïsha	Lazare	<tlazare@aclum.org>
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request
	
Good	Afternoon,

Please	see	attached.

Best,

Emiliano

------
Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
Pronouns:	he,	him,	his
	
Policy	Counsel
Technology	for	Liberty	Program
American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts
211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110
617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org
	
Website	|	Twitter	|	Facebook	|	Instagram	|	Youtube
	

From Police	RAO	<policerao@townoforange.org>
Subject Re:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Mon,	20	Apr	2020	12:54:50	+0000
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